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October 3, 1974

Mrs. M. E. Harnischfeger
1780 Tyrone Blvd.
St. Petersburg, Fla. 33710

Dear Mrs. Harnlschfeger:
It was good to hear from you.

You are right of eourse. I have ourletter to you, dated January 18,
1978, on which there was unfortumately no fsllow up.

As we sald then, we are greatly appreciative of your willingoess to be
a steward, and we are snelosing 2 pin with this letter, to serveas a

symbol of your stewardship.

W.wuldhosnh&lahoifyumlduﬂmhbo.num-ddst.
Vartan with a further contribution of $100 for this year.

With regard to the nwuseum, [ just met with Dr. Bedoukian who has beea
appointed director.

A plan has besn spproved for & new museum, and it is our hope to build
it in stages, beginning in & month or so. A new show will be presented
o ald printed Armeninn books, sometime this winter, depending on the
progress of the museusn.

We are most interesied in the articles you have, and will be in touch.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian




